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This is horrible legislation that does absolutely nothing for public safety. It is a means 

of oppressive control. What it WILL do is make literally MILLIONS of Oregon 

residents potential criminals and throw undue burden on lawful people exercising 

their Constitutional rights. It also puts additional burden on law enforcement that they 

do not have the resources to handle.  

 

This and measure 114 are akin to declaring all vehicles with an automatic 

transmission illegal, but allowing people to drive to continue to drive manual 

transmission vehicles. However they must get a new drivers license to do so. 

HOWEVER there is no means nor funding to acquire this new license. If you get 

caught driving the vehicle with automatic transmission that you have lawfully owned 

and driven for years, and which is in common use ALL OVER THE COUNTRY you 

face jail time and fines.  

 

And then tax payer money will be wasted in courts fighting over this bill. Effectively 

making the swine (meaning us people) pay for their own slaughterhouse.  

Who is pulling your strings? Who benefits from this bill?  

 

A better plan would be to defund the legislature. And revoke emergency bill 

privileges, allowing for emergency legislation was a horrible decision.  

Quit abusing your power!   

 

#TermLimitsNow 


